

Celebration Newsletter

Friday 10th October 2025



Wonderful Work Awards:

Birch	Sammy & Max
Cedar	Rosie & Billie
Willow	Bertie & Ethan
Hazel	Ollie & Phoebe
Beech	Oscar & Ella
Hawthorn	Frank & Antonio
Maple	Charlie & Aurora
Ash	Mason & Harry
Rowan	Karter & Murad
Sycamore	Lola & Frankie
Alder	Josie & The whole class





Sycamore Class have been digging for gold! They became gold prospectors in science! They learnt how to separate a mixture of golden nuggets, smaller pieces and soil. They learnt a technique using a sieve and a colander - they were all very successful and collected lots of gold!

Our Year 6 pupils attended Crucial Crew at Rochdale Football Club this week – they explored keeping safe within our community, illegal and antisocial behaviour, the



importance of sleep and also how we can play our part in recycling and not littering our area. They even tried their hands at axe throwing, which they repeated with special goggles that represented being under the influence of alcohol and discussed the dangers of being influenced by others and being safe.





Our Year 3 and 4 cross country team competed at the Pennine Games cross country event on Thursday. They were fantastic and ran some



very tough races. We had some great placings and everyone put 100% effort into their race. We are very proud!





EYFS invited their parents in to school on Wednesday to take part in a 'Toddle Waddle'. They made duck headbands and waddled around the school grounds to raise money for Meningitis Now. Thank you to all those who were able to join us, your support is very much appreciated.





Well done to

Rowan Class

for achieving the highest attendance this week!





